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OFFICIAL - Public 

 
Notice of CAA Public Hearing (IN PERSON) 
 
Review or appeal of Safety decisions and proposals 
 
Hearing 
 
Pursuant to the Assimilated UK Regulation (EU) No 1178/2011 and the Air Navigation 
Order 2016, the CAA proposes to hold a hearing to review a proposal to revoke the 
following licences: 
 
Andrew Hill – Airline Transport Pilot Licence (Aeroplanes), Private Pilot Licence 
(Aeroplanes) and Flight Radio Telephony Operator’s Licence 
 
This hearing is scheduled to be held in person at 10:00 on Wednesday 2 October 
2024 and 10:30 on Thursday 3 October 2024, subject to early finish. 
 
The hearing will take place at: 
  International Dispute Resolution Centre 
 1 Paternoster Lane 
 St. Paul’s 
 London 
 EC4M 7BQ 
 
It will be possible for a limited number of members of the public to observe the hearing 
in person, subject to availability of places.  Attendance must be requested in advance.  
 
Please address all requests to attend the hearing, and for any particular accessibility 
arrangements, to hearing.manager@caa.co.uk.  
 
All requests to attend must be made by midday on Monday, 30 September 2024. 
You will need to include the full name(s) of all attendees in your request.  
 
If you seek to attend without advance notice, the venue may not be able to 
accommodate you and you may be refused entrance.  
 
Please note that security and bag checks will be carried out on the day.  
 
Please check this page prior to the hearing for notice of any postponement or 
cancellation of the hearing at short notice. 
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